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October 12, 2016

Shelley Smith, Legislative Analyst
Denver City Council
1437 Bannock Street
Denver, Colorado 80202

Dear Ms. Smith:

Department of Finance

Treasury Division

201 W. Colfax Avenue, Department 1009

Denver, CO 80202

P: 720.913.5500

wanv.denvereov.orpJfinance

am writing to highly recommend that the City &County of Denver City Council reappoint John
Eckhardt to the City &County of Denver Deferred Compensation Plan Committee.

As you know, City Council has two appointments to the plan committee, one of which is to be a
retired participant of the plan. John fulfils the retired participant appointee for City Council. In
addition, John has been an extremely active participant on the committee, serving as the
committee vice-chair. In addition, works diligently to keep himself updated on all issues related
to the administration of a deferred compensation plan. He is truly a valuable member of the
committee.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

'ncerely,

Steven L, Ellington, Treasurer
City &County of Denver
720-913-9384
steve.ellington Qdenvergov.orq
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